

1st March 2024

## **Dear Nursery Parent**

## Nursery Price Increase - April 2024

At Hadley we are aware of the rising costs of living affecting many of our families. As a family school, we are conscious of providing high-quality, cost-effective childcare.

We do all we can to keep our prices low, but we do need to cover rising costs. To this end we have carefully reviewed our prices to ensure the future sustainability of our Nursery and will be increasing the Nursery Fees from £4 per session to £6 per session.

Despite this rise, we continue to be one of the most cost-effective Nursery provisions in the area, committed to providing excellent care to all our children.

Yours sincerely,

Zoë Thompson Principal